
From:                                         Will Haskell <whaskell@gorrillpalmer.com>
Sent:                                           Wednesday, June 19, 2019 4:07 PM
To:                                               Amanda L. Lessard; Jennifer Curtis
Cc:                                               Lisa Fisher; Mark T. Arienti; Owen Chaplin; James Attianese
Subject:                                     3324.11 Anglers Road Commons - Final Application Peer Review
 

Hi Amanda and Jenn,

 

We reviewed the following materials that were downloaded from the Town.

 

Revised Stormwater Management Report, dated June 12, 2019, prepared by DM ROMA

 

We have the following comments on the plans and application materials:

 

1. The revised Stormwater Management Report includes revised Hydrocad Outputs and revised peak

flows for the 2, 10, and 25 year storms as requested in the previous review dated June 7, 2019. No

further action is required.

 

 

Thank you,

 

William C. Haskell |  Principal

707 Sable Oaks Drive, Suite 30 | South Portland, ME 04106

207.772.2515 x235 (office) | 207.318.7052 (mobile)

www.gorrillpalmer.com
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